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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
 
We had a fantastic day at the Time and Tide Museum and the children really 
enjoyed being ‘Explorers’ for the day. Please look at our class page on the website 
to see all the photos from our trip. 
 
English: We used drama to explore characters’ thoughts and feelings and used 
expanded noun phrases to describe imaginary settings. As part of our learning in 
SPAG, we have looked at the difference between commands, questions, 
exclamations and statements, and noted the punctuation needed when writing each 
sentence type. 
Maths: We have practised writing numbers to100 in expanded form and placed 10’s 
and 1’s on a number line to 100. 
Science: We talked about how animals are suited to their habitats by doing a study 
of penguins. We noticed the ways in which some of the species are more suited to 
their specific environment.  
PSHRE: We looked at what we can do if a friendship is making us feel unhappy. We 
created out own ‘Helpful Hands’ and listed people we could turn to if we needed 
help. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 
 

Notices and messages: 
 
1. Please could every child have a pair of wellies and a waterproof coat in school 
every day. Wellies in a named carrier bag can be safely stored in the Kingfisher 
Class shed. The weather is very changeable this time of year and we want every 
child to have the opportunity to play outside. 
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